
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

ON PROPOSED GRANTING OF WATERLINE EASEMENT ACROSS PUBLIC LANDS 

OF THE CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

  

 

  The Harrisonburg City Council will hold public hearings on April 25, 2017 at 

7:00 p.m., or as soon as the agenda permits, in the City Council Chambers located at 409 South 

Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, to consider granting a waterline easement for a term in 

excess of five (5) years across public lands of the city of Harrisonburg for the installation, 

maintenance and operation of a waterline easement to serve a sprinkler system on property owned 

by Jacktown Holdings, LLC located at 92 South Main Street, Harrisonburg.  

 

 Copies of the proposed easement are available on the city’s website and are available in 

the City Manager’s Office, 409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, Monday through 

Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

  

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at these public 

hearings. 

 

 

Any person requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with this public 

hearing shall notify the City Manager at least five (5) days prior to the time of the hearing.  

 

 

      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Kurt D. Hodgen, 

      City Manager 

 

 

 

To be advertised two (2) times: 

 

Monday, April 18, 2017 

Monday, April 24, 2017 

 


